
 

+ Prayer Points + 
 

 

 For wise decisions from Europe’s leaders in 
regards to the wave of illegal immigrants. 
 

 For persecuted Christians worldwide and the 
need for freedom of religious views   
 

 For the calving season, that all will go well and 
smoothly, and our folk to get some rest! 
 

 

Pew Sheet: Sun 5th July, Saint Mary’s Anglican Church 

Parish Office Hours & Contacts 

Office Hours: Fridays 9am to 2:30pm 

Email: stmarysgordonton@hotmail.co.nz 

Web: www.saintmarysgordonton.azurewebsites.net 

Vicars Phone: 027 4213200 Fridays only 9am   

- 2:30pm. Then 07 8492761 any day during a/hours 

Vicar: Rev. David Smithson 

Peoples Warden: Sally-Ann Riddell 07 8243850 

Vicars Warden: Roger Jennings 07 8243712 

 

10am Family Service  

Sermon: “Control yourself!” Rev. David Smithson 

 

 

co 

Refreshments:  Majella Heaton 
Prayer: Trish Smithson 

When watching the news, do you find yourself 
lamenting that things seems “out of control?” 
Self-control seems to be sadly lacking these 
days, and people seem to blame everyone but 
themselves. It is easier that way.  How can 
things get “back under control?” The buck 
stops with us, with you, with ourselves. If 
everyone had self-control, the world will be a 
better place. Self-control is one of the fruits of 
the Spirit, and we will be looking at this in more 
detail today.   
God bless, David. 
 

 

Readings for 5th July: 
 

OT:  Proverbs 25:28 
NT: 1 Corinthians 10:12-13 
Gospel: Matthew 5:27-28 

 

Children’s Church/Junior Youth: Kids activity 

packs with a chocolate treat  
Youth: Friday’s 7pm @ Oaks church – combined 
churches  

 

Prayer: If you require prayer please see the vicar 
after the service, or contact him by phone. 
 
Foodbank:  The current need is: soups (tinned and 
packet), pasta and pasta sauce, baked beans/ 
spaghetti, milk powder and sandwich spreads. These 
can be placed in the offering basket in the church 
porch. 
 
Mission Giving: The Little Blue Boxes have been 
replaced with a label that you can stick on your own 
little container. They are on the table at the back of 
the church. When full with coins, please give it to 
Roger 
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